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From:
Sent: Thursday, 18 February 2016 10:48 AM
To:  

Cc:
Subject: For your comment:  Superannuation Transparency measures - limited circulation 

exposure draft [DLM=For-Official-Use-Only]
Attachments: B15GZ143.v14.pdf; B15GZ142.v10.pdf

Dear all 

Please find attached a limited circulation exposure draft of the revised product dashboard and portfolio 
holdings legislation. Since the public exposure draft, the dashboard legislation has clarified the definition 
of qualifying choice investment option and the time available to update dashboards after a change to 
information. The PHD legislation has inserted a regulation making power to provide some flexibility and 
clarified the 5 per cent exemption. The commencement date for both has also been extended. 

Based on the issues you or your organisations have raised to date and/or your particular expertise, we are 
keen to hear your views about any technical issues that you may foresee in the application of the revised 
legislation.  

We are under tight timeframes to progress this legislation, so could you please advise of your availability 
for a teleconference with us on either Friday 19 February or Monday 22 February (please copy in  

).   

 will also try to make contact with you on the phone today given the short timeframes.  

If you would like to discuss any details please contact  or  
 (please note  is not available today). 

Thank you for your assistance to date it is very much appreciated and we hope we will have the 
opportunity to hear any views on this latest draft. 

Regards 
 

 
 

Regulatory Framework Unit 
Retirement Income Policy Division 
The Treasury, Langton Crescent, Parkes ACT 2600 
phone:  +  
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